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 Phonemic 

Awareness 

Letter of the Week:  Oo 

The children are making nice 

progress learning their 

letters/sounds.  We review 

past letters, almost daily.  

The constant reinforcement 

really helps the children 

remember.  We also review 

our letters with the Jolly 

Phonics songs.  (can be found 

on Youtube) 

The children have also 

been enjoying learning the 

letters with Jack 

Hartman. 

 

Mathematics 

The children are 

beginning to learn 

about numbers 1-20.  

We take one number a 

week and work on 

different activities 

involving that 

particular number.  

The children are 

working on: writing 

each number, counting, 

identifying. 

Number of the Week: 

2 

Science 

The children are learning 

about ice, snow and the 

season of winter.  The 

children are investigating 

the properties of ice and 

snow.  The children are 

making predictions of how 

ice and snow melt. 

Art 

The children will doing 

a directed drawing of a 

penguin.  After drawing 

the penguin the 

children will be using 

watercolor paints to 

create a wintery scene 

Jesus Time 

In Jesus Time we’ve been 

learning the Bible story 

about Zaccheus. The 

children learn that even 

if we make mistakes, 

Jesus will forgive us and 

always loves us.  It’s 

important to be kind to 

one another. 

Jesus Loves You!! 

 

  

 


